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TEACHERS CREATE ONLINE LEARNING RESOURCE 

FOR PEMBROKESHIRE PUPILS 

 

Pembrokeshire primary school teachers have got together to create a 

fantastic bilingual online learning resource for County children and 

families to use at home. 

www.dysguarlein.com has been created by teachers from schools 

across the County to help with home-schooling while the coronavirus 

lockdown continues. 

Dysguarlein is now live and features a range of fun and engaging 

activities for home learning. 

Cllr Guy Woodham, Cabinet Member for Education and Lifelong 

Learning at Pembrokeshire County Council hailed the efforts that 

have gone into the site. 

He added: “I am delighted that our schools have collaborated to 

create high quality online learning activities for parents and pupils that 

can be used to compliment the ongoing work that is being set by all 

schools using HWB and other resources.  

“We all want nothing more than to have children safely back in their 

schools.  

“However, until we are confident about easing virus restrictions on 

children we can now pick up additional high quality learning 

experiences created by local teachers at www.dysguarlein.com.” 

 

 

For the latest advice and press releases relating to coronavirus, 

please view: www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus 

For press queries, please email: 

presspublicrelations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk 
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